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| )- one First National Plaza, Chicago, liknois

( ~7. Address Reply tm Post Offica Box 767
A. / Chicago, Illinois 60690

' 0ctober ~ 11, 1984

^

-Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office-of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
-U.S.. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Sub ject: Byron Generating Station Units 1 and 2
Process Control Program
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454 and 50-455

Reference (a): December 5, 1983 letter from T. R. Tramm
to H. R. Denton.

Dear Mr. Denton:

This is to provide the process control program (PCP) for
the Byron polymer radwaste solidification system. This program
will be implemented to fulfill the requirements of Technical
Specification 3/4.11.3. A similar program for the cement radwaste
solidification system was provided in reference (a). This PCP
contains no proprietary Jnformation.

Please direct questions regarding this PCP to this office.

One signed original and fifteen copies of this letter with
the PCP are provided for NRC review.

Very truly yours,

-

t h T. R. Tramm
Nuclear Licensing Adminstrator -

1m

Enclosure: " Byron Station Process Control Program",
BAP 300-42, Rev. 1.
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